
SAFETY NOTICE: 
Ride safely when travelling near active 
transmission construction sites 
Construction of the Labrador – Island Transmission Link for the Muskrat Falls Project is ongoing across the province, covering more than 
1,100 km from Muskrat Falls to St. John’s. That’s a lot of country. So we need your help to keep you, and our construction crews, safe.

With increased construction activity, heavy equipment and trucks are operating regularly on transmission line access roads to 
transport equipment and materials. 

For your safety and the safety of workers, please respect restricted areas and posted safety signage, and always use caution when 
travelling near construction areas. 

Before you head out, visit muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com and view our detailed maps of ongoing construction across the province.

Be safe near construction sites: 
• Make yourself visible 
• Respect posted safety signage and restricted areas 
• Remember that hunting is not permitted in active construction zones 
• Watch for heavy equipment and machinery 
• Be cautious of material and equipment that may be covered 
• Watch for crews working in the area 

For more information or to speak to a project team member, please 
contact us at: 1-888-576-5454 or lowerchurchill@nalcorenergy.com
muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

Twitter: @nalcorenergy        Facebook: facebook.com/nalcorenergy


